
From: Abesamis, Vinia <Vinia.Abesamis@herefordshire.gov.uk>  

Sent: 01 September 2023 13:34 

To: Webster, Gemma <Gemma.Webster3@herefordshire.gov.uk> 

Subject: FW: 222006 - Lower Daffaluke, Daffaluke Road, Glewstone, Herefordshire, HR9 6BB 

 

Hi Gemma, please below our response to the abovementioned planning application: 

 

The Economic Development Team supports the proposed development which will convert a 

redundant building to a tourism business, and in the process create jobs.  The proposed 

development is line with the Herefordshire Economic Plan which is to deliver growth and jobs in the 

county. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Vinia  
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